
Notice of Intent to
Remediate

Pursuant  to  the  Land
Recycling  and  Environmental
Remediation  Standards  Act,
the act of May 19, 1995, P.L. 4,
No. 1995-2, notice is hereby
given  that  Neville  Township
has  submitted  to  the
Department of Environmental
Protection a Notice of Intent to
Remediate  for  the  13.5-acre
Site located directly north of
the  Ohio  River,  east  of  the
I-79N exit ramp, and south of
5701 Grand Avenue in Neville
Township,  Allegheny  County,
Pennsylvania.  The  Site  is
currently  vacant  and
unimproved.  The  Site  has
been found to contain heavy
metals  in  soil  at  elevated
concentrations.  The
Remediator  plans  to
demonstrate attainment of a
site-specific  remediation
standard  for  the  identified
metals in soil.  The proposed
remediation  measures  will
include  demonstration  of
pathway  elimination  through
establishment  of  appropriate
engineering controls. The Site
is proposed to be redeveloped
for  recreational  park
space. The Act provides for a
30-day  public  comment
period  for  site-specific
standard  remediations.  The
30-day  comment  period  is
initiated with the publication
of  this  notice.  Until  April  9,
2024,  individuals  within  the
municipality  may  submit  a
request  to  Neville  Township
for  the  development  and
implementation  of  a  public
involvement plan pertaining to
the  development  of  the
remediation and reuse plans
for the Site. Copies of these
requests  and  of  any
comments  should  also  be
submitted  to  the  RT
Environmental Services, Inc. at
2001 Waterdam Plaza  Drive,
Suite  205,  Canonsburg,  PA
15317,  as  well  as  the
Department of Environmental
Protection at 400 Waterfront
Drive, Pittsburgh, PA 15222.


